
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 20th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We have been given the wonderful opportunity to have a ‘real life’ published poet visit our school on 
Wednesday 4th October 2023 to help us celebrate National Poetry Day.  Our friend, Pep the Poet, is 
coming into school to share his poems with us all. 
 
Pep the Poet is a performance poet and wellbeing champion, who writes and performs amusing poems 
for 6 to 11-year olds.  Pep has published four poetry collections: Peter Pants, Quentin the Squirrel, The 
Funky Peacock and Tina the Rock-Hard Robin.   
 
All four books are a collection of amusing poems.  The children will have the opportunity to recite the 
poems in different accents/dialects: A Geordie spider, a Scottish worm, a Brummie bumblebee and a 
Liverpudlian ant and a centipede from Dublin, to name but a few.  
 
In the lead up to the workshop there is the opportunity to buy copies of Pep’s books via his website:  
£7.99 each or Tote Bag £6.00 each.  
 
When ordering from Pep’s Website remember The Shipping Address is your child’s name, school and 
year group. The Billing Address is your name and your home address.  
 
If you enter the promo code: SCHOOLS, this will automatically deduct the price of the postage and 
packaging (saving you almost £2) and Pep will bring all orders to school on the day of his visit. 
 
We look forward to welcoming Pep to Bloxwich Academy Primary, and are sure the children will really 
embrace and enjoy the opportunity to get involved in some poetry writing themselves. 
 
   
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 

 

www.pepthepoet.co.uk 
 

Children’s Author, poet and Wellbeing Champion 


